
You should have 

received your 

ballot.

Our buildings 

are scheduled 

to be painted in 

Spring 2015 and 

it will require 

approval of 

75% of owners.

Please vote 

YES for the 

exciting new 

color scheme 

and return your 

ballot ASAP. 

If you have not received your ballot, 

please contact one of the following : 

Marion Linkh 727-947-7483

Judy Sutherland  917-501-8845

Sheila Basque  727-944-2930


